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This is an addition to the regular newsletter
which will be out shortly.
snapp need your help urgently!

Scrutiny Working Group into Schools’ Capital
Works.

This group has been set up by elected members of the Council to scrutinise
and challenge the work of the ruling political group. They are looking in

particular at the new BMPP proposals, the fees charged by NPS to manage
capital projects and the costs of building works and contractors. The working

group would like any feedback you could offer on these matters, both positive
and negative.

Please send any correspondence for the attention of Mrs Barbara Hacker c/o
Kim Eagle, Chief Executives Department, County Hall, Martineau Lane,
Norwich NR1 2HD by April 6.




